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J. E. SULLIVAN, MGR. 

ALL TYPES OF INSURANCE 

GARRISON, N. OAK. 

Feb.llth.194?. 

on.William Langer, 
waehin ton,D.C. 

near enator tanger: 

I ,rieh to aek that you write co 

John F.Mcnermott, % Koehlar Hotel,Grand Island, ebr. 

he came here last year and we eeccure for him an option 

on a fe" lots for an 80 room hotel, and now ther are not 

ijot on the aame ae they say no telling hen the indiane 

will be removed, It is juat too dam bad that rider w~a 

attached to the appropriation bill. and isn't there some 

way whereby this can be made ~i ferent. so if you will 

pleaae ~rite to thia man~ explaining the matter in full 

aa to Indiana and money al o for the dam it may help out 

considerable. You and I oth know that the Interior Dept 
ie ve4 able to care for the ind.iana. I would fe r to enter 

in and on account of the above. Kindly do this for us he■e 

ae we are in dire nee of a hotel. 

aet other members to assist in thia as 

well amd send me a copy of the letter you pen to Mr McDermott 

Yours very truly, 

J E Sullivan 


	Letter from J. E. Sullivan to Langer Regarding Hotel Development in Garrison, February 11, 1947
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1651084210.pdf.7r75s

